
Starting on 25 Sep 2017, red marked parking areas will not be available and no vehicles will be allowed in the bus 

loop until Spring 2018, due to construction activities.

Additional parking areas are marked green here and shown on “Additional Parking Notice”.

For further inquiry please call (951) 682-9176.

Thank you for your consideration,

Riverside County Transportation Commission

When:

Monday, September 25, 2017 until Spring 2018

Closure:

Construction Notice
Riverside Downtown Metrolink Station

Where:


